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Dear Gregory, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that your submission number 113, 
entitled: 
 
Structural Parameterizations of the Mixed Chinese Postman Problem 
 
has been accepted for presentation at ESA 2015, to be held in Patras, 
Greece, September 14-16. 
 
As usual for ESA, the competition was very tight. We received a record 
number of 320 submissions and selected 85 papers, for an acceptance rate of 
about 26%. 
 
On behalf of both Program Committees, we congratulate you on the acceptance 
of your paper. 
 
You will receive reviewers' comments on your submission shortly.  We hope 
that you will find the reviews helpful for the preparation of the camera 
ready version of your paper, which is due by July 7 (strict deadline). 
 
As usual, we expect that at least one the authors of every paper will attend 
the conference and 
present the paper. 
 
With best regards and looking forward to seeing you in Patras, 
 
Nikhil Bansal & Irene Finocchi 
ESA 2015 Program Committee Chairs 
	
  


